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Mr. Cordel1 Reed
Assistant Vice President
Commonwealth Edison
P.O. Box 767
Chicago, Illinoit 60690

Dear Mr. Reed:

This is in response to your letter of May 10, 1979 to f* Harold E. Collins
of this of fice concerning your request for an additional 90 day extension
of the comment period on the NRC/ EPA Task Force Report, NUREG-0396.

The original coment period comenced with the publication of the first Federal
Register Notice concerning this report on December 15, 1978. The original
comment period expired on March 30, 1979, a period of 3'3 months. On April. 18,
1979, the comment period was extended until May 15, 1979 by a second Federal
Register Notice. In the interim period of time, between March 30th and
April 18th, we indicated to interested callers requesting more time, that we
would continue to accept their comments. In practice, Federal agencies
generally are very lenient in accepting comments af ter the comment periods

A expire and such has been our case.

Altog' ether then, we have had this report out for coment for about 5 months,
and we see no need to extend the comment period further. I seriously doubt
that any " findings and conclusions" derived from any " studies and analyses"
being performed by government or industry groups will add anything of substance

-

to the report and its recommendations in an additional 90 day period. No one
else has requested more time to comment on the report.

We are committed to bring this matter before our Comission and the EPA
Administrator in July 1979. Commonwealth Edison has comented on thereport already. If you have additional coments that you wish to make, and
can get them to us very quickly, say prior to June 1,1979, we will consider them.

Sincerely,
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Rcbert G. Ryan, Director
Office of 5 tate Programs
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